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Students at Fort Steilacoom and Tacoma Community Colleges will have a chance to talk

to three representatives from The Evergreen State College the first week of March.

Evergreen Admissions Director Ken Mayer said he will visit Tacoma Community College

March 1 and 2 and Fort Steilacoom Community College March 3 and 4. At each of the

schools, Mayer will be accompanied by one Evergreen faculty member and one student. All

three will be available for talks with students from 8:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. and from 6:30-

8:30 p.m. on each of the four days.

Mayer said the purpose of the two-day visits will be to explain Evergreen's academic

programs, faculty and facilities to students interested in transferring to the Olympia

college.
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